
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Parliamentary Portfolio Committee 
Department of Trade, Industry and Competition 
Plein Street 
Cape Town 
8000 
 

25 May 2020 

 

NLC RESPONSE TO COVID 19 MEASURES – AS IT PERTAINS TO MANDATE 

PRESENTATION 

 

Mr Cuthbert asked the Department to submit a full written list of all the non-profit 

organisations and non-governmental organisations that had received funds from 

the National Lotteries Commission. 

 

RESPONSE FROM THE NATIONAL LOTTERIES COMMISSION (NLC): 
 
The NLC contributed to supporting the government in reducing the impact of Covid – 19 

to the nation. In support to the government initiative, the NLC approved the following 

projects: 

 

(a) R 50 Million to the Solidarity Fund 

(b) R 10 Million to 54 Non-Profit Entities for basic hygiene products and food parcels 

(c) R 150 Million relief fund for distressed organisations. The NLC received over 5 000 

applications and adjudication is on-going. 

 

I trust that the above is in order. 

 

 

TCC Mampane 

Commissioner 
 

 


